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How are we doing? 
 
 Enrollment: 665 total 
 Kindergarten:  81 
 First Grade:     69 
 Second Grade: 74 
 Third Grade:    79 
 Fourth Grade:  67 
 Fifth Grade:     72 
 Sixth Grade:    68 
 Seventh Grade: 78 
 Eighth Grade : 77 

 
Student Highlights: 
  6-8th grade Track will be starting.  Official practices start the Monday 
after Spring Break.  At the Informational meeting there were several interested students.  
It should be a great season. 
  FCS held its first Battle of the Books Contest.  Mrs. Root has held a class 
that meets during their enrichment period.  The team is now moving on to compete at 
the next level.  This is an exciting first at FCS. 
  

What’s New: 
Titan Night In will be held Friday, March 22nd. 

 

Dates to remember: 
 
 March 25-29  Spring Break 
  


